
 

Dear Sirs,  

We are part time residents at Whistler, living at the  at  For many years we have 
struggled with the difficulty of making a left turn from Nordic Drive onto the highway to access 
businesses at Creekside Village. That intersection is EXTREMELY dangerous. Has the idea of putting 
in a traffic light or a 4 way stop or a center lane 

pull-out been considered? 

 
As Creekside Village becomes more vibrant, solving the problem at that intersection becomes 
exceedingly important. Changes there will save lives and prevent accidents.  
 
Thanks for your consideration! 
Maureen Kerber 

Whistler BC Canada  

 




